To
Sister Caryl Weinberg,
 
September 7, 2019
 
Dear Sister Caryl,
 
Thanks to you and all in the Mission Committee for the regular support.  Hope this is the time to remind you regarding the finance to the Church planting at A. Vellalapatty.  The budget and map of the house are attached herewith in file one.  
 
A.Vellalaptty is one of the most resisting UMI Mission fields, where the most sensitive and elite people exist but against the Gospel.
 
Since the construction plan has been approved by the local panchayat authorities, we were to force to start the foundation digging on August 22, 2019.  The attached photos in file two will show the present condition.  A word of reply shall be appreciated at your earlies convenience.  
 
With continues prayer for FPCE Church members and Mission Committee, 
 
Yours in the Name of Jesus Christ for the Extension of His Kingdom,
C. Retnadas
Executive Director
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